


energy.  Humans can exist for a long time without energy (wrap up warm in the winter), but not 
without food. 
 
It is critical that we can grow our own food, but only desirable that we produce solar energy and not 
desirable to produce solar energy on a large-scale industrial development unless this is the only way 
to provide renewable energy.  If we must use agricultural land for solar power generation let it be 
poor agricultural land.  Developers such as the Applicant should spend their resources finding 
suitable sites that are less useful for agriculture, rather than spending their capital on expensive 
lawyers fighting a case in one of the most productive farming areas in the country. 
 
The local interest in preserving the rural nature of the area 
 
The local interest is in retaining agricultural land for agriculture.  We do not allow infill housing 
developments because they disturb the tranquillity of the rural setting and conflict with our heritage 
sites and monuments.  This philosophy was upheld in the Pelham Springs ruling which weighed the 
clear local interest in preserving the rural setting above the arguable and nebulous national 
interest.  Far from being an “aberration,” the Pelham Springs ruling reflects the government’s 
movement away from large-scale on-shore renewable energy projects in favour of off-shore projects 
or small-scale developments on buildings and brownfield sites.  The Pelham Springs Inspector rightly 
ruled that clear local interest should trump arguable and nebulous national interest.  
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